
 
 
 
 

Two long time OD residents could use a little help from their friends. 
 

Dena Green and Neil Worden are having some health issues and could use some help getting 
to various Dr. Appointments in Hobart. 

 
Since October, they have been well taken care of by their family and their OD neighbors and 

they are very grateful! 
Besides driving Neil to the hospital to visit Dena (she is home now) and taking them to various 
appointments, people have dropped off luscious meals, cards, flowers, and are helping to get 

their cell phone operational…..AND some unknown angel has been plowing their driveway 
whenever it snows! 

 
If you can help with this please email Barbara Schultz at Barbara.schultz1@gmail.com. 

And, of course, thoughts and prayers are always appreciated. 
Thanks in advance! 

 

Barbara 
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